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Questions Comments:

There was an article int he paper about commenting on the new methodology. | could not find a
form/link on your confusing page. | would like to state that we probably do not go far enough in
Arkansas to ensure safe water for all usage. | am disappointed to see the current administration
dismantling everything the previous one has done to protect our water. We need to pay more attention
to rural areas of Arkansas where the philosophy of that's the way we always done it rules. We are
currently having a chicken house building frenzy and | seriously doubt enough study has gone into the
environmental impact of this. When your own agency rubber stamps a pig farm by our beloved Buffalo
River, your credentials are in serious question. | don't think enough has been done to study the effects
of glyphosate to our water. | know locally, it has had a profound effect on the once-thriving amphibian
population. There are some who will continue to argue we don't need more government regulation in
our lives, but where clean water is concerned, can we really take the chance not to do everything we
can?
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